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Upcoming Events 

 

30th July: 

Regional Girls Netball 

 

1st August: 

No canteen 

Preps 100 Days of school 

celebration  

MNSC Sausage Sizzle 

 

12th August: 

Parent Teacher 

Interviews 

 

22nd August: 

Stormbirds Celebration 

 

29th August - 19th 

September: 

Jump Rope for Heart 
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Dear Parents and Friends, 

Welcome back to a cold start to Term 3! Mr Snell has been lucky 
to escape the recent chilly weather while he enjoys some well-
deserved leave for the first three weeks of the term. We also 
extend our best wishes to Mr Collins, who will be fulfilling the role 
of Acting Principal at Meeniyan Primary School this term.  

Despite the absence of our school leaders, our students have 
transitioned smoothly back into school routines following what 
we hope was a relaxing break. 

Term 3 is a nine-week term and will conclude on Friday, 19th 
September. With the colder and wetter weather upon us, we’d 
like to remind families of two important points: 

Uniforms: Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for 
the weather in a named school uniform. We frequently find 
ourselves unable to return unnamed items of clothing. 

Road safety: Wet roads and children can be a risky mix. Please 
drive carefully around the school, especially during drop-off and 
pick-up times. Although children are reminded to use crossings 
and show care near driveways, they can still be unpredictable. 
We ask all drivers to take extra caution. 
 

NAIDOC Week 
This week, our school celebrated NAIDOC Week, which was 
officially observed during the first week of the school holidays. 
This year’s theme, “The Next Generation: Strength, Vision & 
Legacy,” marks the 50th anniversary of NAIDOC and highlights 
the strength of young Indigenous leaders, the vision of their 
communities, and the legacy of their ancestors. 
 
We would like to thank Mr McDonald, our school’s Marrung Lead, 
and Anne-Maree Stever, our Koorie Engagement Support Officer, 
for organising a fantastic range of well-attended activities. These 
included sand drawing, hand-painting earrings and rocks, 
beading bracelets and cooking. 
 
We would also like to extend our appreciation to Mirboo North 
Secondary College and their students for supporting this 
celebration. Throughout the week, they taught our students 
Yulunga Games (traditional Indigenous games) during P.E. 
sessions and shared Dreamtime Stories with our junior classes. 
We encourage families to participate in conversations at home to 
reflect on the cultural significance of these activities. 
 

NAPLAN 
NAPLAN results were sent home today with our Grade 3 and 
Grade 5 students. These individual student reports provide a 
snapshot of your child’s progress in literacy and numeracy and 
are just one component of our school’s overall assessment and 
reporting process. While they offer useful insights, it’s important 
to remember they reflect performance on a single day and should 
be considered alongside regular classroom learning and teacher 
assessments. 
 
Overall, our students performed above the average of our 
network schools in all but one category and exceeded the 
average for similar schools in more than half of the categories. 

This is a terrific result for our dedicated teachers and the broader 
school community and is a reflection of the improvements we 
have made in literacy and numeracy instruction over recent 
years. 

If you have any questions about your child’s report or would like 
to discuss their progress further, please don’t hesitate to contact 
your child’s teacher- please also take note of the details below 
regarding our upcoming Parent-Teacher Interviews. 

 

Parent–Teacher Interviews 
Appointments for Parent–Teacher Interviews will open via 
Compass on Monday, 4th August, with interviews taking place on 
Tuesday, 12th August. A reminder will be sent out via a Compass 
message on the day that appointments are made available.  
 
As in previous years, students will attend school until 12:00pm 
on this day. We understand that some families, particularly those 
with children who travel by bus, may not be able to collect their 
child early. Supervision will be provided for those who remain at 
school, and buses will operate as normal. Please notify the office 
if your child will need to stay until the end of the regular school 
day. 

 

Canteen Closure Day 
Next week on Friday 1st August, our school canteen will be 
closed. Although you will not be able to order a lunch order for 
this day, the secondary college’s VOS (student representative 
group) will be holding a sausage sizzle. Primary school students 
who wish to make a purchase will be invited to do so during our 
eating time.  
 

Child Safe Schools 
As part of Victoria’s Child Safe Standards, all parents and 
volunteers working in the school must hold a current Working 
with Children Check (WWCC). This is free to apply for as a 
volunteer and can be completed online at the following website: 
 
https://service.vic.gov.au/find-services/work-and-volunteering/
working-with-children-check 
 
Once received, please bring your card to the office so we can 
take a copy to keep on file.  

A valid WWCC is required to assist in classrooms, attend 
excursions, and volunteer at camps. We appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation in meeting this important 
obligation. 

 

Thank you to all staff, students, and families for a wonderful start 
to the term. 

Warm regards, 
Ross Grinham 
Acting Principal 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Term 3 

30th July: 

Regional Girls Netball 

 

1st August: 

No canteen 

Preps 100 Days of school 

celebration  

MNSC Sausage Sizzle 

 

12th August: 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

 

22nd August: 

Stormbirds Celebration 

 

29th August - 19th 

September: 

Jump Rope for Heart 

 

5th September: 

Fathers Day Stall 

 

11th September: 

Division Athletics 

 

19th September: 

Last day of Term 3 

Footy Colours Day 

Term 4 

 

6th October: 

First day of term 4 

 

15th October: 

Regional Athletics 

 

20th - 22nd October: 

Grade 3/4 Coonawarra 

Camp 

 

4th November: 

Melbourne Cup Public 

Holiday 

Student free day 

 

10th December: 

Prep Zoo Excursion 

Grade 1 Aquarium 

Excursion 

 

19th December: 

Last day of Term 4 
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 WORKING TOGETHER AWARDS 

Presented 4th July 

 

 

Oscar, Riley, Patrick, Jonah, Cassidy, Archie, Aleeah, Sam, Beau 

Sausage Sizzle  

Friday 1st August 
Mirboo North Secondary College VOS students 

will be holding a sausage sizzle on Friday 1st 
August. Primary school students are invited to 
purchase a sausage and /or drink if they would 

like one on the day. 

 

Sausages - $3 

Fruit Box - $2 

Cash only  
Please click on the following link to indicate if 

your child/ren would like to purchase on the day 

CompassTix  
 

 

https://compasstix.com/event/96838548-579b-4b64-8ebd-57ec4f5f254d
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